
SAVE THE DATE 

AUGUST 19, 2024 

SAFETY!!!  
1) ALL VISITORS MUST REPORT TO THE MAIN OFFICE  
2) VOLUNTEERS MUST COMPLETE THE VOLUNTEER APPLICATION  

https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/MjIyNTplbi1VUw== 
AND UPLOAD A TB TEST (GOOD FOR 4 YEARS) – SEE UPCOMING CLINIC 
INFORMATION.  

3) PARENTS ARE NOT ALLOWED IN THE BUILDINGS UNLESS THEY HAVE CHECKED 
INTO THE MAIN OFFICE AS A VOLUNTEER & HAVE A BADGE. 

4) DROP-OFF/ PICK-UP & PARKING: RED ZONE IS ILLEGAL – PULL FORWARD!  
5) ALL STUDENTS MUST BE PICKED UP BY 3:05 (M, T,TH,F) and 1:35 (W). WE DO 

NOT ALLOW STUDENTS TO REMAIN ON CAMPUS OR IN THE OFFICE LONGER 
THAN 15 MINUTES UNLESS IN A CO-CURRICULAR ACTIVITY.  
 

 

PTC Membership Drive  

9/2: Labor Day – NO 
School 

9/4: PTC Meeting 6pm 
LMC 

9/4: College and Career 
Day (wear college swag). 

9/7: Elementary Football 
Carnival @ Lamonica 

Stadium.  

9/11 Patriot Day.  

9/12: School Pictures;  

9/13: Student Council 
Elections; Reagan @ 

Freedom.  

9/20: Reagan vs. 
Miramonte 

9/21: REC Howl 
Foundation Event  

9/27: Reagan @ Young; 
Reagan PTC Carnival 

 

 

  

 

 

https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/MjIyNTplbi1VUw==


 

OFFICE EXPECTATIONS 

Please note that our phones in the main 
office are for emergencies only. Students 

must have permission from a staff member 
to use the phone.  

If you are bringing a lunch, classroom work, 
or athletic items for your child – please let 
them know that you will be bringing it to 

the front office. If your child doesn’t know, 
please email the teacher. Thank you!  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


